
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 2, 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Tintic School District is excited to announce that all students enrolled in Eureka Elementary and 
Tintic High will receive free breakfast and lunch for the 2021-2022 school year under a temporary 
waiver from the USDA.  
 

 Please note the USDA waiver is temporary and Tintic School District will try to provide a 
two-week notice to parents prior to the waiver expiring or funding runs out. 

 Due to food and labor availability, this free service is only offered to children who are 
enrolled in Eureka Elementary and Tintic High grades K-12.  

 A la Carte milk will remain $.25 and charged to a student’s account. 

 Tintic School District encourages parents to fill out a free and reduced price meal 
application which can be found on our website.  

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s school:  

Eureka Elementary 435-433-6927 

Tintic High  435-433-6939 
 
To view the full release from USDA, click here   
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
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https://www.tintic.org/tsd-departments/food-services.html
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